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Your Ref: Our Ref: Date:
BC-0071-11 HYP W50/1 7" December 2011

~ Ms Bernie Conlon
Secretary to the Inquiry
Arthur House
41 Arthur Street
Belfast
BT14GB

Dear Madam |
RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS - RAYCHEL FERGUSON
| refer to the above matter and to your letter dated 18 November 2011.

My client informs me that the Observation Notes for 8 June 2011 to 9 June 2011 are actually
contained within the Paediatric Observation Notes which have already been documented on
the Inquiry website at 020-015-029.

You will note that the first entry relates to 7 June 2001 at 9.50 pm. The next entry relates to
1.55am, but whoever recorded same has simply omitted to record the date itself as 8 June
2001.

| trust that this now clarifies this rhatter.
Yours faithfully

WAWMCG

Wendy Beggs
Assistant Chief Legal Adviser
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